
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Class 8 would like to invite you to their ‘Anglo-Saxon Power’ class assembly. It 
will take place on Tuesday 20th November and begin at 9am. It should last 
about 25 minutes. 
 
All the children will be involved and have a part within the assembly and I am 
sure they would love to see you there.  
 
Please complete the slip below to inform us if you are able to come.  
 
Many thanks and we hope to see you there! 
 
Mr Mastrelli, Mr Symonds and all of Class 8. 
 
 
 
  

 

Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I/We can/cannot attend Class 8’s Anglo-Saxon Power assembly on Tuesday 
20th November. 
 
Signed: Parent/Carer:…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


